
Nupur Recyclers Limited 
(Formerly known as Nupur Recyclers Private Limited) 

CIN - L37100DL2019PLC344788 

30.09.2024 
To, 

The Manager, Listing Compliance Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex Bandra 

(East), Mumbai - 400051 

SYMBOL: NRL 

Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading), Regulations, 2015 and the Company's Code of 
Conduct for Prevention of Insides Trading, the trading window for dealing in the Company's Shares 
will remain closed from Tuesday, 1* October, 2024, for all designated persons and their immediate 
relatives till 48 hours after the announcement to the Stock Exchange of the Unaudited financial results 

(Consolidated & Standalone) of the Company for the quarter ended on 30" September, 2024 by the 

Board of Directors in its Meeting. 

The details of the date of Board meeting, in which the said results will be considered. shall be 
intimated in due course. 

Kindly take the above intimation on your records. 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully, 

For Nupur Recyclers Limited 

For NUPUR RECYCLERS LIMITED 

D P 
Shilpa Velampany Secretary 
Company Secretary 
M.No: F10105 


